
 
From: Kyra S.  
Sent: Saturday, March 31, 2018 9:13 PM 
To: Rep. Jason Grenn 
Subject: HB 277 (net neutrality)  
  

In advance of the hearings next week for HB 277, I wanted to state that I support this bill and as 
one of your constituents, I hope you'll support it too in Finance and on the House floor if it 
comes to a full vote. I've been pretty concerned about what the repeal of Net Neutrality might 
mean for Alaska in particular, given that our options tend to be limited to begin with and typical 
issues with ISPs tend to be even worse in rural areas. Establishing Net Neutrality rules as a state 
is incredibly important to making sure all Alaskans have fair, equal access to a crucial resource. 
Please add your support to HB 277. 
 
Thanks for reading. 
Kyra Sherwood 
99502 

I will be unable to place a call during the hearing, but I would like to give my support for this Net 
Neutrality Bill.  
Sen. Lisa Murkowski wrote an article that was published Sunday in the Fairbanks Daily News Miner. I 
suggest that as excellent reading.  
I will quote a few lines that express my position, “According to Connect Alaska’s 2015 Alaska Broadband 
Audit Report, ‘93 percent of Audited Alaska K-12 schools do not meet the national benchmark of 1,000 
kbps per student and staff.’ Low quality, expensive broadband hinders not just education, but vital 
telemedicine services that support clinics in rural communities.”  
Thank you for taking my remarks into consideration. 
Respectfully, 
Joan Rorro 
Fairbanks 

Dear Finance Commitee, 
I do not think regulating the internet is a good idea. We have enough regulations already.  
Please vote against this.  
Thank you 
Pamela Samash  

 


